
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
ALL MEMBERS OF SEPCL CLUBS 
 

6th May 2012 
 
 
Social Media & The Club Charter 
 
Dear All 
 
It is a requirement of membership in the Southern Electric Premier Cricket League that all 
clubs sign up to the club charter, which outlines the leagues expectations in terms of 
requirements and behaviour across all divisions. 
 
On behalf of your club, your Chairman, Secretary and Captain have signed this charter 
which is held on file with the league. The charter does not just apply to playing members, 
but all current members of your club. 
 
Section 7 of the charter states that the club undertakes not to publish through the 
media, including the Internet, derogatory comments about the League, its Officers 
and Committee, Umpires, Scorers, other Clubs or Players. 
 
For the avoidance of doubt, this includes but is not exclusive to social media sites such as 
Facebook, Twitter and GooglePlus. 
 
You should be aware that if anyone in a club breaches this section of the charter, the club 
will be subject to a Level 5 (£100) fine and the author of such comments would be subject 
to individual disciplinary action. 
 
We would therefore ask that all club members bear in mind their responsibility under the 
club charter when making comments in the media relating to games, officials, players or 
clubs 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

STEVE VEAR 
General Secretary 

Copy to: SEPCL Management Committee 
 South Cost Panel 

 

GENERAL SECRETARY : Steve Vear, 2 Picket Twenty Way, Andover, SP11 6TH (01264) 323916   steve@vear.co.uk 


